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Re:  SB 1590.  I thought this issue with the Newberg pool was settled.  I hope when 

you reconsider this issue, you remember we are sharing the watershed with multiple 

species who shouldn't have their lifestyles disrupted with noise and turbulence for the 

pleasure of a few rich people either.   


